Madison Township Board of Trustees Meeting January 13, 2016

The Madison Township Board of Trustees met this day in special session at the Township Administration Building located at 5610 W. Alexandria Road, Middletown, Ohio at 9:00 a.m. to discuss Radabaugh Road.

ROLL CALL: Mr. McGuire-Present, Mr. Daniel-Present, Mr. Hall-Present, Mr. Farler-Present, Mrs. Schenck- Absent.

Others present: Madison Road Superintendent, Todd Daniel; Trenton Road Superintendent: Rob Leightman; Miami Conservancy District: Roxanne Farrier, Barry Pauskas, Jim Kettle; resident: Earl Cottongin.

There was a general discussion of the damage being done to Radabaugh Road from the truck traffic that has been removing river material from the Great Miami River, from property owned by the Miami Conservancy District. The ingress and egress of these trucks from Radabaugh road has been by using the road frontage of property owned by MCD (parcel # E2310001000003). The MCD agreed to halt all work using this ingress and egress until June of 2016. During this time, other options would be explored, studied, and examined by MCD to eliminate or control damage being done to Radabaugh Road by the trucks.

Mr. Daniel moved, Mr. Hall seconded to adjourn the meeting at 9:54 a.m. Vote: Ayes: Mr. Daniel, Mr. Hall, Mr. McGuire. Nays: None. The motion was declared approved.

Quy School

alan Danil